
PH: 5996 1744  Bakewell St. 

PO Box 26 

Cranbourne 3977  

The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning. 

CALENDAR  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Month of  February 

 

Thursday, 7th February 

School Banking 

 

Friday, 8th February 

Assembly 2:30 pm 

School & House Leader 
Badge Presentation 

 

Friday, 15th February 

Mad On Music begins 

Assembly 2:45 pm 

 

19th-27th February 

Somers Camp 

 

Monday, 25th February 

School Photos 

 

Issue 02 

6th February 2019 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
 
 

This Friday, February 8th will be a very special assembly. I am very 
pleased to announce that the City of Casey mayor, Ms Amanda 
Stapledon will be presenting our student leaders with their badges. 
Assembly will be in the gymnasium and will commence at 2.30 pm. 

Our weekly assemblies will  then continue to be held on Friday 
afternoons, commencing at 2.45pm. 

Students have been selected to fulfil a variety of roles throughout the 
year, including school captains, house captains, environmental 
leaders, recycling leaders, Junior school council, I sea I care 
ambassadors, bike and bin monitors. Students have been both 
elected by their peers and/or nominated by staff into these roles.  

Welcome to our new Foundation students who have had a wonderful 
start to their school life. Their first day was spent becoming familiar 
with the environment—for many it was their first school experience. 
The girls made a surprise visit to my office looking for a green 
sheep!! 

Quote of the Week 
 

‘Every day is the first day of something new for somebody’ 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au


Happy Birthday to 
those students who 

are celebrating 
their special day! 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrinsic 
PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,             

Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

Learning  

Community 
Home 
Group Student 

 
FA Violet M 

FB Tristan H 

FC Kobii O 

 

JA Tallis N 

JB Vishu S 

JC Nazannin R 

JD Cody M 

 

MA Ralph 

MB Brodie R 

MC Nary N 

MD Alphonse S 

 

SA Ali B 

SB Lara 

SC Tynan S 

SD Karina T 

ICT SD San Te R 

 JB Purity N 

 FC Tyren J 

 MA Reubann S 

  Start next week! 

Mrs Bloomfield MD Fayth F 

Mr Clydesdale SC Dan 

 JB Jacob 

Principal  FB Zara B 

From the Office    

For the safety of our 
students we ask  

ALL PARENTS  

to use the Russell 
Street drop-off zone. 

The gate is unlocked at 
8:30 am and if it hasn’t 
been unlocked when you 
drop your children off, 

they can safely walk 
around the corner to the 

front gate.   

We have noticed  parents 
pulling into parking   

spaces in front of the 
office building-

sometimes taking up 
more than one parking 
spot-and this is causing  

traffic chaos and making 
it very  

unsafe for our school      
community. 

 

PLEASE USE THE 

CORRECT  

DROP-OFF ZONE! 

 

 

CPS BANK DETAILS 

BSB  013 593 

Account Number 
499102494 

Please put your 
child’s name in the 
subject line. 

HAPPY     
BIRTHDAY TO 
OUR FEBRUARY 

BABIES! 

 

Thyron R 

Brodie R 

Nary N 

Shivesh B 

    
 

 
 

Di Fernand  

Assistant Principal 

Community News  

Learning Community Newsletters 

Each term you will receive a newsletter, specific to your child’s learning community. This newsletter 

will provide some general school information, such as uniform advice, bell times, timetables and  

reading at home. It will be sent home in week 2 each term. 

It will also be a source of information for you regarding the learning that 

has taken place so far, as well as the future learning  for the term. 

This term’s newsletter also includes the names and faces of the staff in 

your child’s learning community, along with the specialist team and       

support staff. 

Please make sure you familiarise yourself with the information provided. If 

you require any further information or you have any questions, please 

speak to your child’s home group teacher. 

 



INTRODUCTION 

My name is Lachlan Clydesdale and I am the Student Wellbeing Coordinator at Cranbourne Primary School. 

Prior to arriving at Cranbourne, I have been part of the Wellbeing team at  

Kilberry Valley Primary School, which is located in Hampton Park. As part of my role, I will endeavour to 

provide whole school support by working alongside teachers and students to create an environment where 

students feel safe, and have a sense of belonging within our school community. At any stage you feel con-

cerned regarding your child’s wellbeing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

What is Wellbeing? 

Wellbeing can be defined as a complex combination of a person's physical, mental, emotional and social 

health. At C.P.S, Positive relationships is at the heart of student wellbeing, it is the fabric of our school 

culture, and it is built on the firm belief that everyone belongs and that everyone has something valua-

ble to contribute. At C.P.S we ensure that our children, families and staff feel connected and valued 

within our school. 



I am very excited to announce that PRIDE Place has now opened its doors in a brand 

new classroom facility. You will find PRIDE place at the heart of our school, located 

at the end of the basketball court.  

 

PURPOSE! 

PRIDE place is based on the principles of ‘Restorative Practice’.  

Restorative Practice involves the development and enhancement of relationships 

and uses social interactions as its main source of teaching. Restorative Practice 

stresses the importance of relationships and seeks to restore these relationships 

when they have been damaged through conflict.  

 

Pride Place will encourage students to: 

Understand the choices they make and encourage students to learn and take 

responsibility for their mistakes, reconcile and resolve problems. 

Develop student strategies to self-regulate their emotions and become aware of 

how they are feeling before acting out.  

Build and maintain healthy relationships within the school community. 

Provide a safe space for students to attend during recess and lunch if needed. 

PRIDE PLACE 



 



 



From the Office    
 

 Payments and notices are to be given to class teacher first thing in 

the   morning.  All payments are then sent to the office together. 

 Only EFTPOS payments will be taken at the office. 

 Students who are late to school are to be signed in by parents. 

 If your child is late and not signed in by a parent or is absent with-

out          notification, you will receive a text message to advise 

you. You can reply to our text message with reason for absence. 

 Late payments for excursions, camps, incursions will not be ac-

cepted under any circumstances.  

 School Banking Day is Thursday—bank books are to be given to 

the teacher first thing Thursday morning. 

 Students must be in school uniform with appropriate footwear. 

 If your child bumps their head at school, we will send a courtesy 

text         message.  You do not have to respond to this message it 

is just so you are aware.  We will ring you if there is a significant 

injury and you are required to pick your child up. 

 School finishes at 3:15 pm, please ensure you have organised al-

ternate      arrangements if you cannot pick up your children up at 

3:15 pm.  After School Care information is in Newsletter. 

 Front door of school is only to be used if you have business at the 

Office. 


